
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Students, 
 

 We have a great year ahead in our beautiful school! You will need the 

following supplies at school for our daily activities. iPads are tools that we use 

daily in our classrooms. Being able to listen to text being read will be an important 

part of learning to read and answering comprehension questions. Additionally, we 

will use QR codes throughout our day to hear audio instructions or information. To 

make this more accessible for students we are asking that your child bring sturdy 

headphones. We ask for headsets, not earbuds. Earbuds tend to be adult sized and 

fall out of a first grader’s ears. Headsets can be found for $5 at Five-Below and Big 

Lots. We are looking forward to meeting you and starting a brand new year. 
 

The First Grade Team 

Green Leadership and World Languages Magnet Elementary 
 

-----*-----*-----*-----*-----*-----*-----*-----*-----*-----*-----*-----*-----*-----*----- 

Each child in first grade should bring:  
 

   2 pink pearl erasers 

   Crayons (no more than 24 ct.) 

   6 Pencils (plain, #2 pencils) 

_____  4 glue sticks 

   2 plastic folders with pockets 

   Black dry eraser markers 

   2 composition book (black and white type) 

   1 box of quart or gallon size ziploc bags 

   1 large box of tissues 

_____  Personal headphones (check Five-Below), NO earbuds, please 

_____   Disinfecting wipes 

   1 box of Cheerios 

 

 

Donations:   

   Baby wipes (for students to clean tables) 

   Paper towel roll 

   Markers 

   Colored pencils 

   Any of the above extra supplies  


